
Notice of Motion 
Full Council 28th October 2020 

 
Change of Convenor and Leader of Moray Council with corresponding 

change of administration 
 

We give notice as required under standing order 7 that at the next meeting of 
the Moray Council we will be seeking to change the Convenor and Leader with 
the resulting change to the administration with a view to pursuing a new 
weighted cabinet governance structure for the Council.  
 
We recognise that the next normal meeting of the Moray Council is not due until 
20th January 2021. Given the importance of preparing the budget and to allow 
either the current administration or a new administration to work productively 
for the people of Moray, we are today seeking support to bring forward the 
debate on the future administration.  
 
Therefore, this motion seeks to inform the council of plans to change the 
administration and to seek Councillor’s support to agree to a meeting being 
called around 2 weeks from now to allow for this debate to progress prior to the 
next official meeting.  
 
 

Signed 
 
 
 

Cllr Tim Eagle    Cllr James Allan 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


